
             
 

 

18th July, 2023 
 
To,        
The Manager - DCS       
BSE Limited      
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,     
Dalal Street, Mumbai – 400 001  
 
Scrip Code: 543927 
 
Dear Sir/ Madam, 
 
Subject: Outcome of the meeting of the Board of Directors of the Company held today i.e. 18th 
July, 2023 
 
Pursuant to the provisions of Regulations 30 and 33(3) read with Schedule III of the Securities and 
Exchange Board of India (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 
(“Listing Regulations”), we wish to inform you that the Board of Directors in their meeting held today 
i.e. Tuesday, 18th July, 2023 inter alia approved the following; 
 
1. Audited Financial Results of the Company for the quarter and financial year ended 31st March, 

2023; and 
 

2. Un-audited Financial Results of the Company for the quarter ended 30th June, 2023. 
 

Pursuant to the provisions of Regulation 33 of the Listing Regulations, we enclose the following: 
 
a) Audited Financial Results of the Company for the quarter and financial year ended 31st  March, 

2023 along with Cash Flow Statement for the financial year ended on that date and Statement 
of Assets and Liabilities as on that date and Auditors’ Report on the said Financial Results 
received from the Statutory Auditors of the Company;  
 

b) Un-audited Financial Results of the Company for the quarter ended 30th June, 2023 and Limited 
Review Report on the said results received from the Statutory Auditors of the Company; and 
 

c) Declaration of unmodified opinion pursuant to Regulation 33(3)(d) of the Listing Regulations on 
the Auditors’ Report on the Audited Financial Results for the financial year ended 31st March, 
2023.  

 
In compliance with the SEBI (Prohibition of Insider Trading) Regulations, 2015, the trading window 
will re-open after 48 hours of announcement of the said results. 
 
 
 
 



             
 

 

 
Please note that the meeting of the Board of Directors commenced at 5:30 P.M. and concluded at 
6:30 P.M. 
 
Request you to kindly take the above on record and oblige. 
 
Thanking You, 
 
Yours Faithfully, 
 
For Asian Warehousing Limited 
 
 
Bhavik Bhimjyani 
Chairman & Managing Director 
DIN: 00160121 
 
Encl: A/a 



















             
 

 

18th July, 2023 
 
To,        
The Manager - DCS       
BSE Limited      
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,     
Dalal Street, Mumbai – 400 001  
 
Scrip Code: 543927 
 
Dear Sir/ Madam, 
 
Subject- Declaration pursuant to Regulation 33(3)(d) of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 
Requirements) Regulations, 2015. 
 
Pursuant to the second proviso of Regulation 33(3)(d) of the Securities and Exchange Board of India 
(Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015, we hereby confirm that the 
Audit Report issued by M/s. Ramesh M. Sheth & Associates (Registration No. 111883W), Chartered 
Accountants, Mumbai, Statutory Auditors of the Company on the Audited Financial Results of the 
Company for the financial year ended 31st March, 2023 is with unmodified opinion.  
 
Request you to kindly take the above on your record and oblige. 
 
Thanking You, 
 
Yours Faithfully, 
 
For Asian Warehousing Limited 
 
 
Bhavik Bhimjyani 
Chairman & Managing Director 
DIN: 00160121 
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